
Notice for Parents – Online Safety and Cyberbullying 
 
As the summer break has begun and children spend more time online, we must 
emphasize that you routinely monitor your ward's internet presence. Unfiltered 
access to other students and the relative anonymity of the internet can be a fertile 
environment for many forms of cyberbullying. (Cyberbullying is using the internet, 
a mobile phone or other technology like a camera to hurt somebody or embarrass 
them). 
 
It is your responsibility to make your ward aware of the consequences of engaging 
in such behaviour and educate them on internet etiquettes. What is put online 
remains permanently. Malicious online behaviour can have legal/penal 
consequences and might be very detrimental to their future prospects. 
 
Sanskriti School condemns any discriminatory statement made on the basis of 
gender, age, race, sexuality, caste, class, religion, etc. 
 


